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Statement from Dallas County Judge Clay Jenkins 

 

“Several cities in Dallas County have sustained damage tonight and damage is widespread throughout North 

Texas. Please stay home. Let our first responders do their jobs without interference. Flash flooding, downed 

power lines and other hazards will be present tonight. If you don’t have to be out, please help us by staying 

home. There are currently approximately 38,000 people in Dallas County without power down from 53,000 a 

few minutes ago and Oncor crews are working hard to restore the power as soon as possible to affected 

areas.”  
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